
From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 
Friday, September 4, 2015 

     It was another wonderful week in second 
grade!  Students began learning about the 
Scientific Method in preparation for our Nate the 
Great Experiment next week.  They also 
continued their review of addition and 
subtraction in math.  
       
I hope that everyone has a wonderful weekend.  
J 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 

*Spirit Shirt Day 
September 11 

 
*Back to School 

Night 
September 18 

 
*Picture Day 
September 25 

 
  

What are we learning next week? 
Reading:  What is realistic fiction?  Short vowels e, o, and u. 

Math:  What are strategies for addition and subtraction? 

Writing:  How do you write a “How To” piece? 

Science:  Nate the Great Wave Bottle experiment 

Religion:  How did Jesus spread the Word of God? 

Important Notes for Next Week 
² Our science experiment will be on Tuesday. 

Each student will need to bring in one 
empty 16 ounce water bottle for our 

experiment 
² Please make sure that your child is 
completing homework on time.  Missing 

homework will result in your child 
completing it in the sit out room that 

morning. 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

OLMCS is in need of a 
Middle School Soccer 
or Volleyball coach 
and a 4th/5th grade 

soccer coach 
.   


